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Since the July zoom training sessions for Presidents, Secretaries, and Treasurers, an 

alternative training method was developed that allowed self-study training. The 

requirements were posted on the District 2-X1 Lions University page and involved 

completing between 4 courses for Presidents), 2 courses for Secretaries, and 1 course for  

Treasurers available on the https://lionsuniversity.org/bachelors/ (USA/Canada Lions 

University web site) plus reviewing the important officer documents available on the 

District LU page. Only two Lions have completed this training to date. 

Planning is in process to offer another Club officer zoom session for Presidents, 

Secretaries, and Treasurers to be held in November.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lion PDG Fred Conger 

District 2-X1 Global Leadership Team Coordinator 
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